
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Michael and All Angels Catholic Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 

Bank Holiday 8th May 2023 

Virtue of the week- perseverance  

 
Highlights of the week 

 

Congratulations and a super well done to all 

the Year 2 children who worked their socks 

off this week!  They worked so hard 

especially during their Reading 

assessments. Well done and High 5’s to 

everyone. 

 

Year 1 took part in some Road Safety 

workshops this week. Being safe on the 

roads is an important life skill to have. We 

hope to have more Road Safety events for 

Yr 1 later in the summer term. 

 

Congratulations to the children who 

celebrated their First Holy Communion last 

weekend. We hope that it was a special and 

memorable day for everyone.  

 

 

 

 

 

Coming Up… 

May is the month of the Holy Rosary- see if you 

can hunt out your rosary beads and bring them 

to school. 

  

9th-12th May  

Year 6 – SATS 

Breakfast Club for Yr 6 children opens each day 

this week at 8:30 a.m. 

Throughout May 

Year 2 – assessments 

12th-16th June 

Year 1- phonics assessments 

21st May 2023 

Yr 4/5/6 families wishing to express an interest in 

celebrating the sacrament of Holy Communion  

this June please attend the meeting at St 

Michael and All Angels parish church 21st May at 

6 p.m.  

New to Reception 2023 

Please bring your child’s ID etc before school 

closes on 19th May.  

 

 

 

                         

 

 

After School Clubs 

This half term is a very short one with 

two bank holidays and some important 

assessments taking place for our 

children.  Rather than run very short 

clubs, we have decided to resume after 

school clubs fully after half term.  Look 

out for more information coming up.                                                            

        

Good Luck to all the children in Yr 6 who 

have worked tirelessly so that they are 

fully prepared for their tests this week. 

Thank you to parents and staff who have 

supported them through their school 

learning journey.  

                     Good Luck 

                    Everyone!                         



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Attendance and Punctuality  

For the last weeks of the Summer term we 

are focusing on punctuality as well as 

attendance.  

Being late by 10 mins every day across  a 

week means that children miss almost an 

hour of learning. 

It is also quite tricky walking into a 

classroom when everyone has already 

started to work too. 

 

Music  

The composer this week is Scott Joplin. 
He was an American composer and 
pianist. Joplin is also known as the King of 
Ragtime because of the fame achieved 
for his ragtime compositions, music that 
was born out of the African-American 
community. A very influential composer! 
 
                                                         

 

 

 

       Weekly Awards 

 Safeguarding Spotlight   

                                                                

Speak-Shout-Share 

The nspcc have excellent advice on how children and families can open up 

about things that worry them, including safeguarding concerns. When we 

are on half-term it is Speak-Shout-Share week.  

Remember adults in school are: Class staff, Office Staff, Welfare Staff, 

Premises Staff, Senior Leaders- Miss Taylor, Ms Canavan, Mr Lewis, Ms 

Trayer, Miss Bowman and Mrs Hulme.  

 

       

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Have a lovely weekend.  We look forward to seeing you 

bright and early on Monday! 

  

 


